
 

 

 

This Week 
English: The children have been learning the story of ‘Lazy Jack’.   
Maths: We have been learning how to recognise and represent fractions of 
shape, ordering fractions and adding and subtracting fractions.  
 Science: The children really enjoyed our trip to the Science 

museum and were able to observe how different forces work in 
an engaging and interactive way.  
 

 
Next Week 
Science: We will be investigating whether magnets need to make 
contact with a material in order to attract it.  

 

English: The children will start to write their own version of ‘Lazy Jack’ and 
they will be focusing on using correct speech punctuation.  
Maths: We will be continuing our learning about fractions including solving 
word problems and investigations.  
 

Homework 
Spellings: Children have been given a list of spellings according to their 
learning needs to practise at home for a spelling test on Wednesday. 
Maths: Children have been given fractions worksheet to complete.  
English: Interview a family member and write down the responses using 

correct speech punctuation.  

 

Topic:  The children need to make their own musical instrument 
that they can shake to make a sound.  
 

Notices 
 
Thursday 1st March is World Book Day. The children are invited to 
dress up as their favourite book character.  

 
 
Friday 2nd March – Inset Day – School is closed.  
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